
                                                                                                                                                     

Worship. 

Our worship today at 10-30 a.m. will be led by David Wren. Coffee, Tea and biscuits will be served in 

the hall afterwards. Please stay for this time of fellowship together. 

Our service next Sunday, 25th May, will be led by John Freeman. 

David Green will lead our service on 1st June, and after the service we will hold our Annual Church 

Meeting in the hall. Rev David Willie will chair this meeting. Further information will be available next 

week. 

This week’s Activities. 

Tuesday 20th May 14-00 to 16-00. The Memory Café, organised by AgeUK Sheffield 

and   supported by volunteers from our church, will meet in the hall. 

 

Wednesday 21st May              10-30 – 13-00 Our Welcoming Space will be open in the hall. There 

will be tea, coffee and biscuits available plus a light lunch, as well 

as opportunities to play board games, read newspapers or just chat 

to new or longstanding friends. 

 

Grace Food Bank. 

Thanks to everyone who supported the latest Food Bank Collection. The next two collections will be on 

Mondays 19th May and 9th June. 

Help for Ukraine. 

In June 2025, the local volunteer group Helping Our Ukrainian Friends will make its 24th delivery of aid 

to support those impacted by the war in Ukraine. Please help by donating: 

• Medicines – Paracetamol, Multi-Vitamins, Antiseptic Wipes, Expectorants 

• Personal Hygiene Products – Soap, Toothpaste, Toothbrushes, Female Sanitary Products, 

Nappies, Deodorant Sticks. 

• Electronics – Torches, Power Banks, LED lights, Batteries. 

• Also needed this time – Children’s Shoes, Bedding and Bed Linen – IN GOOD CONDITION, New 

men’s Underwear, T Shirts and Shorts. 

Collection boxes are on top of the piano in the Hall.  

ALL DONATIONS NEED TO BE RECEIVED BY NEXT SUNDAY, 25TH MAY AS THEY WILL BE                         

COLLECTED FROM US ON 1ST JUNE 

DORE METHODIST 

CHURCH. 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

18th May 2025 

All items for inclusion in our Weekly Update should be sent to 

John Bailey (Email john.bailey23a@btinternet.com or 0114 

2351085) by the Wednesday prior to publication. 

Please see our website (www.doremethodist.org.uk) for more 

information about our church and activities. 

mailto:john.bailey23a@btinternet.com
http://www.doremethodist.org.uk/


  

at Totley Rise Methodist Church 

Grove Road Sheffield S 17 4DJ 

 

You are invited to join us for this special celebration 

 

 

Saturday 
7th June 
10-12.30   

Dr Ben Pugh 
(Cliff College)   

The Spirit and the Church: Community-Forming 
Power 
 
Come and join us for a morning of exploring the 
work of the Holy Spirit in the book of Acts. There 
will be two sessions, the first one asking the 
question, how is community formed? And the 
second session asking, how is community grown? 
We will discover that there is far more to these two 
simple questions than meets the eye. 
 

Followed at 12.45pm by Family Pentecost 
Picnic and Praise Party in the garden 
(please bring your picnic) 
 
 
You are welcome to join us for one or all of 
these special events! 
 

   
 

Dr Ben Pugh was not raised as a Christian and soon developed a hunger for 

spiritual realities. This hunger was satisfied when he met Christ while studying 

at art college.  

 
He became fascinated by the Bible and developed an interest in the formal 
study of theology. He has been Lecturer in Theology at Cliff College since 
2012. With his family, he is an active member of the Eagles’ Nest Church, 
Nottingham. 

 
 
For further information please contact Rev Phill Borkett 
revphillb@outlook.com  07933150400 

mailto:revphillb@outlook.com

